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In April, Road Crews moved the block wall from below the salt bin to the top of the parking 
lot and created seven 18’ x 12’ gravel bins. Each bin holds 48 tons of gravel and will expedite 

loading for road repairs.
 

Road Crews worked with Warren County Highway Department to remove a large tree that fell onto the roadway at 
Weidner and Lower Springboro Roads during a storm. Clearcreek Road Maintenance cleared the tree; Warren County 
crews repaired the damaged guardrail.

The Road Maintenance Department purchased a 7’ x 
14’ trailer in April. The new trailer allows room for the 
Bomag roller and other equipment needed for road 
repair. Road crews previously made several trips to 
transport equipment to job sites.
 
Crews also repaired the potholes at the intersection of 
Bunnell Hill Road and State Route 73.
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Additionally, crews prepared the area of Pine Brook Lane for culvert pipe replacement by adding a bypass lane to allow 
for traffic flow. Crews will begin the replacement in May.

Crews also replaced a 12” x 50’ pipe on Gertrude Avenue.

 

Finally, crews repaired the asphalt on Bunnell Hill Road at Crown Point. The repair required a 24” x 301’ patch using 
gravel 12” deep under the asphalt. Along with the road repair, crews cleared the catch basin to prevent overflow during 
heavy rain.


